
 
 
  
 
24 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
Ref: Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Chocolate Donation for our Summer Fair 
 
 
We are holding our Summer Fair on Saturday, 29 June 2024 (12:00-15:00) and you are all 
cordially invited to join us during this fun, open event for the whole school community, our 
families, friends and neighbours. 
 
Summer Fair is also a fundraising event and so, we need your help ahead of the day. 
 
We will be hosting a non-uniform day on Friday, 3 May 2024 in exchange for a donation of a 
chocolate item for our Summer Fair’s Chocolate Tombola. 
 
Whether it's a chocolate bar, box of chocolates, or any other chocolate treat, every 
contribution will be greatly appreciated and will go towards making our Summer Fair a 
memorable occasion for everyone. 
 
You can send the item with your child and ask them to hand it to their teacher, or, bring it to 
the School Office. 
 
Your generosity and support are invaluable to us and we thank you in advance for your 
contributions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
 
 


